April 10, 2012
Scott M. McGee, P.E.

9700 Tanoan Dr NE
Albuquerque, NM 87111
Re:
Eagle Vista Apartments 
Grading and Drainage Plan 

Engineer’s Stamp dated 3-2-12 (B13/D002C)

Dear Mr. McGee,
Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 3-5-12, the above referenced plan can not be approved for Grading Permit or Building Permit until the following comments are addressed. 
· Provide inverts at the inlets, Manhole and Tees.
· A SO-19 permit is needed for the sidewalk culvert. Specify the COA Standard 2236 with welded bolts for the sidewalk culvert. An engineered means of erosion control is required when the slope is greater than 3:1. Is a swale being placed behind the wall to direct the flows toward the sidewalk culvert?  What is the width of the sidewalk culvert? Provide direction of roof flows for this area.
· Depress landscape areas for water harvesting.
Albuquerque’s MS4 Permit became effective March 1st, 2012.  Grading and Drainage Plans and Drainage Reports will have to comply with the requirements of the new permit.  The permit is available online at www.cabq.gov/Planning/landcoord/Hydrology.html

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986 or Rudy Rael at 924-3977.







Sincerely,







Curtis A. Cherne, P.E.







Principal Engineer, Planning Dept.







Development and Building Services

C:
e-mail
